
  
   

 

7 November 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

Oxbridge Talk at SWGS Monday 11 November 11am – 12pm 

South Wilts are hosting a talk from Oxford and Cambridge Universities this coming 
Monday for Year 11 students beginning at 11am. Your son has been invited to attend. We 
will be leaving BWS at 10.30am and will return by 12.30pm. The boys have been notified 
and asked to confirm attendance by email. Should they decide not to attend, there will be 
plenty of other opportunities to find out more during their careers guidance interview or in 
Year 12.  

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.  

Yours faithfully 

 
S A Armstrong (Mrs) 
Careers Leader & Adviser 
 

 

 


